
Thanks to everyone who came along to the September BBQ - it was lovely to see so many of you and 
we were especially lucky with the weather! Thanks to everyone that that helped to make it happen 
with a particular vote of thanks to Jim for his organisation and to him and Anne for their fantastic 
culinary skills. 
  
A few photos were taken on the day and are on our website - you can see them here https://e-
voice.org.uk/braha/photos/album?album_id=36437855 
  
Our next community event will be mulled wine, mince pies and a raffle on Sunday 2nd December 
from 10.30, with the raffle drawn at 12 - we hope to see you all there. 
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